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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
CREATE We are delighted  to confirm that The Livity School will be taking part in creative arts 

project.  The workshops will enable our pupils to develop their music skills and enhance their 

creativity, in a fun and enjoyable way.   Every pupil who takes part  will have receive a Certificate 

of Achievement. 

 

Whilst we are aware that we have not yet had our summer holidays, we are preparing  for the 

School Vaccinations Programme 2022/2023 for our pupils.  This will be taking place in October.  

Please read the attached  privacy notice from the Immunisations Team. 

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

 

Red Class  

Our topic this term is Water. We have started 

a new story, The Journey.We had an sensory 

experience of a By the Sea encouter with a 

rock pool,boats on the sea and building 

sandcastles. The children really enjoyed the 

experience and plenty of water was splashing 

around!  

 

  

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been celebrating 

“Wellbeing Week”. They have been playing in 

the Sensory Garden and Playground to feel, 

smell and touch the different plants we have 

there. They also enjoyed being in their new 

Sensory Room themed “Under the sea” in the 

class, to relax and to engage in sensory 

activities. 

 

   
    

Pink Class  

This week in Pink Class we’ve been working 

hard at making requests during our lessons 

using our voices or using symbols. We’ve 

enjoyed time in the sensory garden watering 

some of the plants as well as learning about 

the different parts of a plant. In music we’ve 

been choosing different actions to do during 

different songs. 

 

 
 

Blue Class  

In Blue class this week, children have been 

developing their reading skills. Children were 

able to identify story characters and words 

prior to reading simple sentences. Children 

used picture cues to help decode unfamiliar 

words. Well done! Alslo this week children 

have been practing their counting and 

addition skills through rhyme and songs.  
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Orange Class 

In Orange class this week, we continued to 

read the gingerbread man story and children 

had the opportunity to work on individual 

targets. They really enjoyed the activites and 

worked in one to one setting occasionally. 

Our weekly shopping trip to M&S food hall 

went very well and children are becoming 

familiar with the community and the shop. 

Swimming allowed children to interact with 

each other and adults. 

 

   
 
Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds had brilliant week. We have been 

investigating about solid to liquid and he 

children had so much fun experimenting with 

water, ice, cornflour and making frozen fruit 

yoghurt.  Have a lovely week. 

 

   
 

Rainbow Class 

 

 During well-being week we worked on a 

kindness tree display. We talked about 

kindness and positivity and wanted to display 

this on our classroom door. The children 

showed kindness to each other and have 

been participating in yoga and relaxation. 

  

  
 

Green Class 

This week in Green we have been enjoying 

mental well-being week.  The children 

enjoyed doing experiments with skittles, 

pouring water on them and watching the 

colours that they produce. 

 

   
 

Purple Class  

This week Purple class have celebrated two 

brithdays so we have had a lot of fun but 

we’ve not forgotten to complete our jobs, 

delivering fruits and cereals to the rest of the 

school. 

 

  
   

Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterflies we have really enjoyed 

our Mental Well-Being week. We made 

mindfulness bottles, had foot massages, 

created process art with UV paint and 

celebrated our class with a party.  
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Gold Class  

Gold Class has been taking part in activities 

for the Mental Well-being week. We 

experimented with mentos and 7Up to predict 

what would happen when we mix them. We 

made a yummy healthy beans salad, 

counting ingredients and quantities. Gold 

Class is working on being independent doing 

our work in our table!  

 

  

  
 

Silver Class  

This week silver class has been working on their 

maths skills. Children have been learning to 

add numbers up to 20. They also been 

developing their swimming skills. For our 

science topic we are developing our sensory 

garden. Children have been plainting herbs.  

This week we also have been making hot 

chocolate for our life skills lesson. 

 

   
 

  
 

 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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